
From: Laurenza, Melissa
To: CELA
Subject: RE: MUR 7914 Extension granted
Date: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 2:44:41 PM

Good afternoon, Kathryn.

I hope you had a nice a weekend.  I wanted to follow up on SIG Sauer’s response.  We are still
awaiting information from a third party that is necessary for our response.  We are requesting an
additional two week extension to enable us to provide a complete and accurate response. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. 

Best,
Melissa

Melissa L. Laurenza
AKIN GUMP STRAUSS HAUER & FELD LLP

Direct: +1 202.887.4251 | Internal: 24251
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